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General Membership Meeting/Seminar
FRIDAY, WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 4, 2005 (OLYMPIA DINER NEWINGTON, CT)

seminar/Meeting Minutes
The meeting was called to order at 10:00 am.  In attendance were: BoD members John Murray, Elsa Payne, and Winston Brown.  Absent were: Paul Simonetta, Sue Katz, John Rie, Rose Coggeshall, and Matt Twerdy.  General membership attendants:  Gene Metti, Ron Roberts, Kris Lubas, and Larry Lem.  
Agenda Items

1. Approval of date Meeting Minutes:  Approved without revision.  Again attendance was very light with only three board members.  We would hope to see an increase in attendance in the New Year ahead.  
2. Officer’s reports:
President:  Due to the resignation of the President-elects and the lack of nominations, Elsa Payne has proposed to run for  president.   She is exploring a different operating plan for the chapter.  
3. Committee Reports
· Website Committee: No changes from previous meeting minutes on this issue, except that proposals are on the table to hire a webmaster to manage the site.  Until then, Paul Simonetta is still the point of contact, and the status of the new website is still a work in progress.   File management-essential records to be scanned and placed on the website.

· Government Affairs:  Some Good News!  Per Elsa, the CHMM may be considered as certifying third party for general permits from the state.   In the last meeting minutes we mentioned that the DEP will be considering CHMM reviews along with that of the Licensed Professional Engineers when new General Permits are issued.  One such consideration is the third party inspection for underground Storage Tanks (UST’s).  
4. Education Program:

· None noted.
5. Other Business:
· Proposed operating plan for next year.  

If this plan is adopted, the chapter would do the following:
-reduced seminars or hire someone to put on seminars for the chapter

- hire someone to manage the chapter website while board members will be responsible for             managing the contents
-have board meetings quarterly and one general membership meeting

- have one dinner meeting per year

-monthly conference calls will replace the monthly board meeting

-no conference calls will be scheduled unless we have business matters to be discussed.
· National Conference: John Murray, Sue Katz, and Elsa Payne are among the Board members attended the ACHMM National Conference.

· Elections:  There are three open positions for new officers and an election ballot is to be sent to members to write in their choice for who they want to fill the respective positions.  
Three nominees were selected for the vacant officer positions.  The nominees are Rosemary Coggeshall, Elsa Payne, and Gene Metti.
John Murray suggested that if we have no volunteer to fill a position we may have to vacate the position or reappoint past officer(s) to that position(s).  Changes may have to be made to the by-laws to implement this change.
The meeting was adjourned at ~10:30 am
Submitted by:
Winston Brown, CHMM


Secretary, CTACHMM
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